09/08/2020
To Whom it May Concern,

We have just become aware that our sewer system might not be able to handle ALL
the new communities our area is allowing to grow. Most of these new communities
are tax exempt (I believe), therefore, we, the tax payers feel we tend to be the taxed
at a higher level that supports these new communities. We have seen that the Town
of Liberty has proposed a 20 million increase in the town budget to cover the cost
on an upgrade to the sewage system to accommodate these new developments. For
this reason I believe that the 10 million proposal is best. I am hoping these new
communities will be able to contribute to our tax base and therefore spread the cost

of our wondexjﬁhfesp&imongst all to enjoy.
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85 Redwood Lane
Swan Lake, NY

Showiz@optonline.net
201-403-0368 (feel free to text - Laura)
201-402-2071 (feel free to text - George)




